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For immediate release 

 

Emergency Water Restriction in effect for the Lister Water System 

September 11 & 12 
 
Nelson, BC: The Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is implementing emergency water restrictions for the 
Lister Water System, effective Monday, September 11 at 1:00 pm through Tuesday, September 12 at 6:00 pm. The RDCK 
is requesting all users to limit water use to essential use only. 
 
The emergency water restrictions have been implemented due to well remediation work that requires the well pump 
to be offline and the water system to be supplied from the reservoir volume alone.  
 

Emergency water restrictions include the following essential uses only: 
 

 Drinking water 

 Food preparation 

 Minimal laundry/sanitary 

 NO irrigation permitted 
 

The RDCK recommends users set aside an additional water supply the night prior to the effective date.  
 
The RDCK appreciate your cooperation in adhering to the above water use. Water users will be notified once restrictions 
are no longer required, or if an extension is necessary.  

 
Incorporated in 1965, the Regional District of Central Kootenay (RDCK) is a local government that serves 60,000 
residents in 11 electoral areas and nine member municipalities. The RDCK provides more than 160 services, including 
community facilities, fire protection and emergency services, grants, planning and land use, regional parks, resource 
recovery and handling, transit, water services and much more. For more information about the RDCK, visit 
www.rdck.ca.  
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For further information, please contact: For media enquiries: 

Alex Divlakovski   
Water Operations Manager  
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.352.1502 
Email: adivlakovski@rdck.bc.ca 

Dan Elliott 
Communications Coordinator 
Regional District of Central Kootenay 
Tel: 250.354.3476 
Email: delliott@rdck.bc.ca 
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